Student Donation Form for MTACA Fall Playathon 2023

Saturday, October 28, 2023, 10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. (Rain date: Saturday, November 4)

The Promenade at Chenal, in The Courtyard

17711 Chenal Pkwy, Little Rock, AR 72223. Office Phone 501-821-5552

Dear Student,

The Playathon is a music festival produced by the Music Teachers Association of Central Arkansas (MTACA). It raises money for the MTACA Scholarship Fund, which enables some students to attend summer music camps, study music in college, or take lessons that they can't afford. It also provides students like you (and teachers) an enjoyable concert experience. Please ask your family and friends for donations to go toward our scholarships. Checks should be to "MTACA Scholarship Fund." Please write down each donor's name and donation amount below, and take the checks and cash to your teacher. If you collect \$25 or more, you'll receive an official Playathon Tote-Bag. The two students who raise the most money will receive gift certificates for SheetMusicPlus.com. Ask your teacher about how to enter the Tote Bag Design Contest. Thanks for your participation!

— Scott Carrell, Playathon Chairman, scarrell@harding.edu.

Donor's Name	Donation Amount

STUDENT'S NAME		TOTAL	\$
----------------	--	-------	----